
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE GOVERNING BOARD OF   

NAPA VALLEY COLLEGE ON APPROVAL OF A RESOLUTION 

 ADOPTING FINAL TRUSTEE AREA REDISTRICTING MAPS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Napa Valley College Governing Board that on Thursday 
February 17, 2022 at the hour of 5:00 p.m., or at such time thereafter as reasonably possible, the Governing 

Board will conduct a public hearing and consider adoption of a resolution adjusting the boundaries of the 
trustee areas to comply with decennial redistricting requirements. 

 

The Public Hearing will be virtual only at:  https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/91917840829 
 

A copy of the background information and proposed maps will be available for review on 

Monday February 14, 2022 and thereafter at the Napa Community College 2277 Napa-Vallejo 

Highway • Napa, CA  

https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/91917840829

